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Director’s Desk

Crystal Powell, Site Director
Hello, everyone! We are approaching summer and I am so excited to finally experience 
some warm weather.  I am truly enjoying my role as the Site Director. It is such a pleasure 
to see so many smiling faces entering the building each day. Again, I have an open door 
policy — if you have questions, concerns, or comments I am always happy to help!

We have some fun exciting activities planned in June, including a VIP (Very Important 
Male) Breakfast to celebrate the male figures that are involved in the lives of the children 
enrolled here. We will also visit the Brookfield Zoo where we can learn about the lions, ti-
gers, bears, and many other animals that they have to offer. 

In addition, instead of us going out to visit reptiles, we will have an up-close, live, hands-on 
experience where a Herpetologist will teach us all about reptiles — and we will even have 
the opportunity to hold and touch the reptiles!

The children will end the month of June by going to the Beverly Arts Center, where they will 
enjoy a show of The Princess and the Pea!

In our classrooms, our children are doing projects based on their ideas and thoughts. 
Please be sure to ask your children what they are studying in the classroom. The last day of 
the program year is July 30, 2019, so please continue to bring your child to school daily. 

Please be mindful of our new Parking Lot Plan. It is important that you adhere to the new 
parking lot changes to avoid being ticketed. All parents should have received a notice on 
the parking lot changes.

Also, open enrollment and recruitment is an ongoing process. We appreciate you sharing 
information about the IAFC Early Learning Program.

UPCOMING EVENTS - MARK YOUR CALENDARS!

Thursday| 6/6/19 | Traveling Reptiles-In-House
Thursday| 6/7/19 | Professional Development Day – No school
Tuesday | 6/11/19 | Parent Committee Meeting and Separation Anxiety 
Workshop   (9 a.m.)
Thursday | 6/13/19 | VIP (Very Important Male) Breakfast  
Wednesday | 6/19/19 | Field Trip to Brookfield Zoo
Friday | 6/21/19 | Field Trip to Beverly Arts Center (The Princess and the Pea)


